
 

 

26 July 2023 

 

South Dublin City Council  

County Hall, Tallaght 

Dublin 24 

D24 A3XC 

 

 

RE: Development within the Townlands of Cappagh, Clonburris Little Kishoge, Co. Dublin REG. REF. 

SDZ22A/0017 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

In response to a Planning Permission Grant issued for the subject development, please find below and 

enclosed our responses to compliance Condition 17 related to the Civil Engineering design. Note that where 

relevant, additional information may be provided elsewhere by other members of the design team. 

Item no. 17 Irish Water Connection Agreement 

Irish Water Connection Agreement. Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer 

shall enter into water and/or wastewater connection agreement(s) with Irish Water. REASON: In the interest 

of public health and to ensure adequate water/wastewater facilities. 

 

DBFL Response 

A Connection Application has been issued to Irish Water (ref. CDS2200486801) on 23/06/2023. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Dieter Bester 

Senior Civil Engineer 

DBFL CONSULTING ENGINEERS 


